
                                           

 
Cheektowaga-Sloan Union Free School District 
166 Halstead Avenue, Sloan NY 14212 

______________________________________________________________________ 
                                          

Friday, January 15, 2025 
 
Dear Parents of Cheektowaga-Sloan UFSD,  
 
John F. Kennedy Middle School is identified as an ATSI school for 2024-2025. As part of the 
improvement plan process, the New York State Education Department (NYSED) requires 
Climate Surveys to be provided to parents, teachers, and students. 
 
The surveys are voluntary and will open on Wednesday, January 15, 2025, and close on  
Friday, January 24, 2024. The results will be used to continue improving practices related to 
the designated categories represented (Systems, Leadership, Curriculum, Instruction, SEL, and 
Family/Community Engagement).  
 
For the student surveys, teachers in grades 3-12 will provide an opportunity for students to 
voluntarily take the surveys during the week of January 15th.  The surveys should take 
approximately 5-10 minutes to complete.  
 
We would appreciate it if you could please take a few minutes to complete this voluntary parent 
survey. We value and appreciate your input and feedback.  
 
Please complete this survey between Wednesday, January 15, 2025 through Friday, January 
24, 2025. 
 
Link to Parent Survey- If you have multiple children in the District, you may complete more 
than one survey (one per child).  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Janelle Finn 
Assistant Superintendent 

https://srvy.onl/cheeksloanparent

